OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT



VANCOUVER, CANADA

April 24-1925.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Last fall when you so kindly consented to give
the principal address on the occasion of the formal
opening of our new buildings, I stated that the ceremonies would probably be held early in October. The
building program has now progressed far enough to
warrant fixing the dates definitely. Have you any
preference as between October 8th and 9th and October
15th and 16th? If so, I shall be glad to recommend
the dates which best meet your convenience.

With kind personal regards, I am,

Yours very truly,

50. Klinck